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Our Association And Ourselves

All contributors are requested to send papers complying to the ‘“suggestion to
contributor” directions given on the inside of the title page of the Journal.

All members are again requested to give residential addresses to the Journal Office
at Patiala. The Journal cannot afford to replace copies lost in transit due to wrong address-
es or pilfrage at the subscribers end.

There are number of post-graduate training and teaching centres of Plastic Surgery,
in the Country, recognised by the Medical Councii of India. All heads of departments are
requested to send details so that these can be published in the Journal for the benefit of the
post-graduates,

One such Centre is at Medical College, Patiala where there is a two years full time
Post-graduate course leading to diploma of MCh. The course starts on the first of the
months of January and July every year. For details please contact the Professor and Head
of the department of Plastic Surgery, Medical College, Patiala.




